
Dr. Fern Tsien, Dr. Danielle Mercer and other members of the LSUHSC Department of Genetics headed 

to Vancouver, Canada to present their research at the American Society of Human Genetics. Dr. Tsien’s 

laboratory specializes in finding new and rare genetic mutations involved with hearing loss. 


